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Public discussion on the future of transportation set for April 11

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 4, 2024

For further information contact:
City Development
T: 262.653.4030

KENOSHA — The City of Kenosha is taking steps to improve transportation infrastructure and
services for its residents. A group of graduate students from the University of
Wisconsin-Milwaukee School of Architecture and Urban Planning is partnering with the City's

Department of City Development to explore innovative transportation initiatives.

The team will focus on various aspects of transportation, such as revised bus routes,
alternative modes of transportation, bike lanes, enhanced streetscaping, and new gathering
places. The goal is providing easier movement throughout the city and enhancing the overall

quality of life for citizens.

On April 11, an Open House will be held where community members are invited to share their
input and insights. The Open House will take place from 4:30 to 6 p.m. April 11 at the
Kenosha Emerging Leaders Academy, 2222 63™ St.

Residents, community leaders, and organizations are invited to attend and participate in this
important discussion about the future of transportation in Kenosha. The event aims to foster
collaboration and generate ideas that will help to shape the future of transportation options in

the area. People are welcome to drop in any time during the Open House.

For more information or any questions regarding this project, please contact Rachel Gasper,
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City Planner, at rgasper@kenosha.org or Khari Bell at bellks@uwm.edu.
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